
Tuesday, October 26 
7:30 a.m.

Laguna Hills Community Center
25555 Alicia Parkway, Laguna Hills

Please RSVP to Maureen Figueredo at 714.560.5677 or mfigueredo@octa.net.

With the population exceeding 3 million people, it’s a challenge 
to keep Orange County moving.  OCTA is making every effort to 
keep up with the needs of community members and businesses by 
providing safer, faster and more efficient transportation solutions.  As 
a community leader, OCTA is looking for your input on how to better 
serve Orange County.

The discussion is part of a series to update community leaders on 
future transportation planning efforts and to continue communication 
between the community and OCTA. 

The Orange County
Transportation Authority 
invites you to the Fifth 
District Leadership Forum

HEAR
FROM:

WILL KEMPTON
octa chief executive officer

JERRY AMANTE
octa chairman, tustin mayor

PAUL GLAAB
octa director, laguna niguel council member

PAT BATES
octa vice chairman, fifth district supervisor
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